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 Mark Brown COMMNT2014/7589/P 10/02/2015  09:08:13 We strongly object to this application. The proposed garages would be very close to our back wall and 

block out light from the windows at the rear of our property. In particular we have a window on the 

ground floor at the rear of our property which currently looks out onto the three parking bays (and 

receives natural light) but under the proposed plan would seem to be blocked by the sidewall of the 

proposed garage.
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